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Welcome to the June Club Newsletter

Visit our Website

 ​  ​  ​

Coming Up In June...

1st - Open Water Camp - Day One

1st - Open Water Judge Level 1 Course

5th - Swimming Committee

9th - Management Board

16th - Diving Athlete Camp

16th - Open Water Camp - Day Two

22nd - Synchro Champs

Check our calendar for more upcoming
events!

Regional Volunteer Vacancies

The region has 3 Elected Board Member vacancies
open for nomination. Two of these posts are for three
years and one is for one year, all posts starting from

the ACM on 14th September.

Discipline Manager positions are also due for re-
election. To date, it has been confirmed that the

Masters Swimming Manager, and the Water Polo
Manager, will not be re-standing and new managers

are to be sought.

Management Board Representative
Water Polo Manager

Masters Swimming Manager

To discuss a position further, or to receive a
nomination form, please contact
leanne.brace@swimming.org.

Nominations close 23rd August 2019.

Regional Awards

Nominations for our regional awards are now
open! Details on how to nominate can be found

on our website. It is important to nominate those
individuals who are invaluable and deserve to be
recognised for their hard work and commitment.

Regional Open Water Champs

http://www.eastswimming.org
http://www.facebook.com/SEEastRegion
http://www.twitter.com/SEEastRegion
http://www.instagram.com/SEEastRegion
https://www.eastswimming.org/events/
https://files.constantcontact.com/888c4ae5001/03b05fae-6b93-46a3-966b-cb2400b28460.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/888c4ae5001/f123b96d-bb5e-49bb-9025-f42b423ca315.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/888c4ae5001/6cb3b00c-1752-479a-925a-8a8ce7727f69.pdf
mailto:leanne.brace@swimming.org
https://www.eastswimming.org/about/nominate-someone-special/


Don't forget that entries for our Regional Open
Water Championships close on 14th June 2019.

Full details can be found on our website.

Please also note the important venue information
regarding car parking, litter and BBQs.

Volunteers Week

We will be celebrating National Volunteers week
from 1st - 7th June! Keep an eye on our

Facebook and Twitter pages to get involved and
send us your photos and stories of volunteers at

work in the region!

Save the Date!

On Sunday 22nd September, the region will be
welcoming Olympic gold medallist, Amy

Williams, who will be speaking to swimmers,
parents and coaches about her achievements

during and after her sporting career.

Details of how to book will be published shortly.

Volunteering Hub

Swim England have launched a volunteering
hub containing details how volunteers can get
involved in various aquatic sports, which roles
are available and the benefits of volunteering.

​It also outlines the training and education
pathways required to become part of the ever

growing volunteering community.

Volunteer Coordinators Network
Coming Soon....

Swim England recognises that Volunteer
Coordinators need support to fulfil their role in
the same way that all volunteers do. The aim is
to create a Volunteer Coordinator Network
which will encourage peer to peer support. 

This network will connect through a forum
where you can share ideas and challenges,
allowing individuals to learn from the
experience of others. More details to follow.

Teaching and Coaching Register

https://www.eastswimming.org/open-water/open-water-competitions/
http://www.facebook.com/SEEastRegion
http://www.twitter.com/SEEastRegion
https://www.swimming.org/swimengland/volunteer-web-page/?fbclid=IwAR3srkWJSncS5bibx3KRwa6LFsar-5FrnYy2Ivlx_HveCzUf9y4RyeMKunI


The Swim England Teaching and Coaching
Register has seen great engagement across the
country. Coaches are now required to check their

details are correct via the Online Membership
System by 31st July 2019.

East Region Para Swimming Meet

Unfortunately, due to the lack of entries the
forthcoming SEER Para Swim Meet 2019 has
been cancelled. 

It would be unfair to the athletes and the
volunteers to travel to a swim meet that would
have not been up to our usual standard. 

We hope to arrange another Regional Para Meet
early in 2020, depending on the dates of National
Para events.

Regional Staff Contacts

Leanne Brace - East Region Development Manager
leanne.brace@swimming.org

Kevin Pickard - East Region Swimming Talent Officer
kevin.pickard@swimming.org

Amy Bryant - East Region Development Officer
amy.bryant@swimming.org

Jo Stalley - East Region Administrator
jo.stalley@swimming.org

Dean Walker - Swim England Club Development Officer
dean.walker@swimming.org 

https://www.swimming.org/swimengland/thousands-coaching-teaching-register/
https://www.swimmingmembers.org/

